
  

   
 

         

    

 

  
 
 

 
 

  
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

  
 

 

  
  

 
 

 
    

  

 
 

 
  

 
   

  

 
 

   

 
   

 
  
  
   

 

 
   

   
  

 
  

  

 

 

    

Practitioner EHR Incentive Program 

Deadline for Payment Year 2011 EHR Incentive 

Message Sent 04/23/2012 

Program attestations 

Deadline for Payment Year 2011 EHR In this Newsletter: 
Incentive Program attestations 

Deadline for Payment Year 2011 EHR 
Incentive Program attestations The final date for Eligible Professionals to complete online attestations 

for the Payment Year 2011 incentive is April 29, 2011. 

After the online attestation process is completed, providers are required 
to print and sign a five-page attestation form (generated by the 
online attestation system) and mail it to NY Medicaid using the address 

1-877-646-5410 listed on the form. NY Medicaid expects that signed attestation forms 
emednyalert@csc.com will be received within 30 days of the completion of the online 

attestation process. However, for Payment Year 2011, the deadline for all 
providers who have completed their online attestation will be extended. 

Contact Details 

All signed attestation forms for Eligible Professionals for 
Payment Year 2011 must be received by May 29, 2012. 

If you need to generate a new copy of the printed attestation form, you 
can do so by following these steps: 

1. Go to the MEIPASS website at 
https://meipass.emedny.org/. 

2. Enter your ePACES user name and password, check 
the box to accept the terms and conditions, and click 
Submit. 

3. Leave the Domain and Profile set to the default 
values, and click Go. 

4. Click the Track button. 
5. Enter the CMS Registration ID and click Search. 
6. Click the red “PDF” button labeled “Print your 
registration PDF”. 

If you have any additional questions, please contact the NY 
Medicaid EHR Incentive Program Support team by email at 
hit@health.state.ny.us or by telephone at 1 (800) 278-3960. 

For complete details on the NY Medicaid EHR Incentive 
Program, please visit the eMedNY EHR Incentive Program 
website. 
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Message Sent 04/23/2012 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for 
further assistance. 

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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